HOCKHAM PARISH COUNCIL

Clerks report for September 2020
Councillors have postponed the planed meeting in October due to the current Covid
outbreaks. Breckland Council has made a strong objection to the Government
Consultation Paper regarding Changes to the Current Planning System.

Payments made.

Pearce & Kemp Street light maintenance £45.60
E-ON Electricity £94.14
Income
Allotment Rent £270.00
Precept 2" Payment £3750.00
Donation re Bench installation £17.00
Balance Community Account £18052.81
David Childerhouse Clerk e-mail david.childerhouse@btinternet.com
2 Kingshill
Gt Hockham Tel. 01953 498079
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